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Building Bridges Technology for Seniors  
 

We do have an interesting indoor program starting back up, our Building Bridges, Technology 

for Seniors class. This is a partnership with the East High School Interact Club, whose members 

will help local seniors learn more about using their tech devices. The program has moved and 

will now be hosted at East High School, each Thursday in March from 3pm-4pm. We pair a 

senior up with a student, please bring whatever device you’d like to learn more about! Space is 

limited, and registration can be completed by simply emailing  

jlang@eastgoshen.org or by calling 610-692-7171.  
 


